
Exciting News: New Customer Portal and Bill Format Coming On January 21st! 

We are pleased to announce that January 21st, 2025, Seacoast Utility Authority will be launching 
a brand-new customer portal on our website! This exciting development is designed to 
enhance your experience with us by providing convenient and efficient tools for managing 
your water services. 

Our new customer portal will offer a range of features, including: 

• Easy bill payment options: Pay your bills online with just a few clicks, anytime and from
anywhere.

• Usage tracking: Keep track of your water usage and monitor your consumption trends
effortlessly.

• Account management: Update your account information seamlessly and make
necessary adjustments as needed.

• Notification settings: Set up personalized notifications to stay informed about important
updates and reminders.

Our team is dedicated to ensuring that this transition is as smooth as possible for you. We will be 
providing regular updates and support to guide you through the process and answer any questions 
you may have. Thank you for your continued support and loyalty. We look forward to introducing you 
to our new customer portal and providing you with an even better experience. 
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